
Here’s what we are up to in 1K this week! 
December 7th  –December 11th     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reading: This week students we will be learning that great readers jot down notes as 
they read non-fiction texts.  Some different things they may jot down are questions they 
have about the text, new ideas, or a connection they make to the text. Students will also 
learn to recognize the different voices we use as we read a non-fiction text vs. a fiction 
text. 
 
Writing: Writers will be writing introductions and conclusions to their teaching books 
this week.  We will also be sharing our writing with a partner to help one another add 
important details to our teaching books.  

Math: In math, students will be learning about related facts and the relationship 
between addition and subtraction.  We will be playing various games to help the 
students practice finding the solution to an addition problem, and then the related 
subtraction problem (6+4=10, 10-6=4). We will also begin learning to add 3 addends 
by grouping numbers together efficiently to solve each problem.  

Social Studies: Thank you so much to Mrs. Stanton for coming in to speak to 1K 
about solar energy! The students really enjoy having parents come in to talk about their 
roles in our community. We have several visitor scheduled for this week!  We still have 
spots available if you are interested in volunteering! J 
 
Word Work: Same words this week: back, get, her, him, his 
         Word work focus: Short vowels 
 
Special Notes: 

• Tuesday, December 8th will be a school-wide pajama day! 
• Please remember to return any library books on or before E days so your child 

can check out books from the LMC. 
• Your child was given a new “book shopping” card this week, and therefore may 

have different colored dots on the books in their homework bag this week. Their 
homework books are meant to be “show off” books, so please let me know if you 
feel these new books are challenging for your reader. 


